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PRESS RELEASE
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June 2016
NEW MUSIC CENTRE FOR TUNBRIDGE WELLS
Kent Music is launching a new music centre in Tunbridge Wells, which will offer after-school singing and music-making for primary school age children.
Led by music teacher Cheryl Hooker-Blake, Tunbridge Wells Music Centre will feature a choir for young singers as well as a junior mixed ensemble for a range of instruments.
The music sessions will be held at Southborough Primary School, in Broomhill Park Road, each Thursday during term time from 4-6pm, starting on September 15.
Kent Music is offering 50% off the first term for those who sign up early – just £2.25 a week for those who register before July 8. Discount rates and bursaries may also be available. Parents should call Penny Miller on 01622 358403 or email pmiller@kent-music.com for details.

No experience is needed to join the choir, which is for children aged seven upwards. Instrumentalists with a couple of years of playing experience are invited to come along and join others playing their favourite pop, film and traditional tunes.

Peter Bolton, Kent Music chief executive, said: “Kent Music is committed to giving children opportunities to sing and to perform in groups. Tunbridge Wells Music Centre will help young singers and instrumentalists make friends among other young music-lovers and to enjoy the satisfaction and achievement of working together.”
ends
Notes to editors

· Kent Music, founded in 1948, is a registered education charity and one of the largest music education services in Europe. It delivers instrumental and vocal teaching to more than 14,000 students; employs some 200 peripatetic teachers both full-time and part-time; and organises music groups and summer schools. Kent Music is a partner in music education with Kent County Council.
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